ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID

The Upper Occoquan Service Authority (UOSA), the Owner, invites qualificd contractors
to submit scaled Bids for the project known as “Building U Organic Solids Dewatering
Improvements,” and also by the name “Contract U2.” The Work includes, but is not limited
to, replacement of existing dewatering centrifuge No. 4. replacement of the cxisting
dewatered sludge transler screw No. T and modifications to existing systems/facilities to
complete the Work in accordance with the Contract Documents. A complete description of
the Work can be found in the Contract Documents. Bids are due 2:00 PM, local time, on
May 25, 2023, at UOSA’s Scllman Meeting Center (Building G), 14631 Compton Road,
Centreville, VA 20121-2506, at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud.

The Bidding Documents may be purchased on or afier March 27, 2023, {from the office of
the Owner for $200.00 per set, (checks only) made payable to UOSA. Interested Bidders
should contact UOSA Capital Improvements Division at (703) 227-0292 to make
arrangements to purchase Contract Documents. The Invitation for Bid can be found at
UOSA’s website: www.uosa.org. Address all questions regarding the Project to Mr. Jelf
Small (email: ContractU2@UOSA org).



